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This Week…..

This week the children have been writing about
their part in the nativity. We have also written
our letters to Santa using our phonics to help.
This week we had a special treasure hunt. We
followed the clues around our classroom and we
found our kindness elves under our Christmas
tree. Each day the elf has completed an act of
kindness and we have too!

We have been enjoying the countdown to
Christmas by opening our advent calendars
every day. 12 days to go!!!

Classroom Doors
We have loved decorating our classroom doors for
Christmas. Have a look! We cut out shapes and created
snowmen.

Friend of the Week
Bluebells – Alfie Leonard
Daffodils – Karinna Molt

The children will also be baking bread tasting

Magical Moment:

PE Kits

Your child has taken their PE kit home to be
washed for the new term. Please can you return

these the first week back.

Story of the
week

Santa is
coming to
Liverpool

Thank you

Thank you for all your lovely homework
books, they are amazing! We have
enjoyed looking at them. If you haven’t
returned yours there is still time. You will
receive a very special certificate.


